
From: Hippo Red <hippored3@outlook.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/17/2017 9:13:38 AM
Subject: Save the Clamagore

I am E mailing you to ask your help in trying to save the submarine Clamagore, anchored at Patriots Point. It 
was scheduled to be made
into an artificial reef in Florida. Thank God the friends of the Clamagore were able to stop that for now. There 
are several better options
that would allow the sub to stay in SC and above ground. It deserves to be saved, it’s part of SC history. Could 
you look into this and
perhaps suggest anything that can be done or help the people that care for it do something to save it? If only 
it could be lifted above the
water that continues to corrode it. Please, any thoughts? Thanks, Dalia
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